The Omnivore S Dilemma Young Readers
Edition Engl
As recognized, adventure as with ease as experience roughly lesson, amusement,
as skillfully as union can be gotten by just checking out a book the omnivore s
dilemma young readers edition engl plus it is not directly done, you could
resign yourself to even more approximately this life, in the region of the
world.
We come up with the money for you this proper as skillfully as simple way to
acquire those all. We provide the omnivore s dilemma young readers edition engl
and numerous books collections from fictions to scientific research in any way.
in the course of them is this the omnivore s dilemma young readers edition engl
that can be your partner.
The Omnivore's Dilemma Michael Pollan 2015 "Includes 12 important food rules"-Jacket.
Diet for a Small Planet Frances Moore Lappé 2010-12-08 The book that started a
revolution in the way Americans eat The extraordinary book that taught America
the social and personal significance of a new way of eating is still a complete
guide for eating well in the twenty-first century. Sharing her personal
evolution and how this groundbreaking book changed her own life, world-renowned
food expert Frances Moore Lappé offers an all-new, even more fascinating
philosophy on changing yourself—and the world—by changing the way you eat. The
Diet for a Small Planet features: • simple rules for a healthy diet •
streamlined, easy-to-use format • food combinations that make delicious,
protein-rich meals without meat • indispensable kitchen hints—a comprehensive
reference guide for planning and preparing meals and snacks • hundreds of
wonderful recipes
Catching Fire Richard Wrangham 2010-08-06 In this stunningly original book,
Richard Wrangham argues that it was cooking that caused the extraordinary
transformation of our ancestors from apelike beings to Homo erectus. At the
heart of Catching Fire lies an explosive new idea: the habit of eating cooked
rather than raw food permitted the digestive tract to shrink and the human
brain to grow, helped structure human society, and created the male-female
division of labour. As our ancestors adapted to using fire, humans emerged as
"the cooking apes". Covering everything from food-labelling and overweight pets
to raw-food faddists, Catching Fire offers a startlingly original argument
about how we came to be the social, intelligent, and sexual species we are
today. "This notion is surprising, fresh and, in the hands of Richard Wrangham,
utterly persuasive ... Big, new ideas do not come along often in evolution
these days, but this is one." -Matt Ridley, author of Genome
How to Change Your Mind Michael Pollan 2018-05-15 “Pollan keeps you turning the
pages . . . cleareyed and assured.” —New York Times A #1 New York Times
Bestseller, New York Times Book Review 10 Best Books of 2018, and New York
Times Notable Book A brilliant and brave investigation into the medical and
scientific revolution taking place around psychedelic drugs--and the
spellbinding story of his own life-changing psychedelic experiences When
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Michael Pollan set out to research how LSD and psilocybin (the active
ingredient in magic mushrooms) are being used to provide relief to people
suffering from difficult-to-treat conditions such as depression, addiction and
anxiety, he did not intend to write what is undoubtedly his most personal book.
But upon discovering how these remarkable substances are improving the lives
not only of the mentally ill but also of healthy people coming to grips with
the challenges of everyday life, he decided to explore the landscape of the
mind in the first person as well as the third. Thus began a singular adventure
into various altered states of consciousness, along with a dive deep into both
the latest brain science and the thriving underground community of psychedelic
therapists. Pollan sifts the historical record to separate the truth about
these mysterious drugs from the myths that have surrounded them since the
1960s, when a handful of psychedelic evangelists inadvertently catalyzed a
powerful backlash against what was then a promising field of research. A unique
and elegant blend of science, memoir, travel writing, history, and medicine,
How to Change Your Mind is a triumph of participatory journalism. By turns
dazzling and edifying, it is the gripping account of a journey to an exciting
and unexpected new frontier in our understanding of the mind, the self, and our
place in the world. The true subject of Pollan's "mental travelogue" is not
just psychedelic drugs but also the eternal puzzle of human consciousness and
how, in a world that offers us both suffering and joy, we can do our best to be
fully present and find meaning in our lives.
Summer of the Mariposas Guadalupe Garcia McCall 2012 In an adventure
reminiscent of Homer's Odyssey, fifteen-year-old Odilia and her four younger
sisters embark on a journey to return a dead man to his family in Mexico, aided
by La Llorona, but impeded by a witch, a warlock, chupacabras, and more.
Gangs and Your Neighborhood Stanley Williams 1997-01-01 Argues against joining
gangs because such groups hurt people and neighborhoods.
Lunch Wars Amy Kalafa 2011-08-18 There's a battle going on in school lunchrooms
around the country...and it's a battle our children can't afford for us to
lose. The average kid will eat 4,000 school lunches between kindergarten and
twelfth grade. But what exactly are kids eating in school lunchrooms around the
country? Many parents don't quite know what their children are eating-or where
it came from. As award-winning filmmaker and nutritionist Amy Kalafa discovered
in researching her documentary film Two Angry Moms: Fighting for the Health of
America's Children, these days it's pretty rare to find a piece of fresh fruit
in your average school lunchroom amid all the chips, french fries, Pop-Tarts,
chicken nuggets, and soda that's being served. But what, if anything, can
parents do about it? Written in response to the onslaught of requests she
received from parents who saw her film and asked, "If I want to attempt to
change the food culture in my kid's school, how on earth should I get
started?!" this empowering book arms parents with the specific information and
tools they need to get unhealthy-even dangerous-food out of their children's
school cafeteria and to hold their schools and local and national governments
accountable for ensuring that their growing children are served healthy meals
at school. In Lunch Wars, Kalafa explains all the complicated issues
surrounding school food; how to work with your school's "Wellness Policy"; the
basics of self- operated vs. outsourced cafeterias; how to get funding for a
school garden, and much more. Lunch Wars also features the inspiring stories of
parents around the country who have fought for better school food and have won,
as well as details Amy's quest to spark a revolution in her own school
district. For the future health and well-being of our children, the time has
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come for a school food revolution.
Brilliant Green Stefano Mancuso 2015-03-12 In this book, a leading plant
scientist offers a new understanding of the botanical world and a passionate
argument for intelligent plant life. Are plants intelligent? Can they solve
problems, communicate, and navigate their surroundings? For centuries,
philosophers and scientists have argued that plants are unthinking and inert,
yet discoveries over the past fifty years have challenged this idea, shedding
new light on the complex interior lives of plants. In Brilliant Green, leading
scientist Stefano Mancuso presents a new paradigm in our understanding of the
vegetal world. He argues that plants process information, sleep, remember, and
signal to one another-showing that, far from passive machines, plants are
intelligent and aware. Part botany lesson, part manifesto, Brilliant Green is
an engaging and passionate examination of the inner workings of the plant
kingdom.-Mostly Plants Tracy Pollan 2019-04-16 New York Times and USA Today Bestseller
"Eat food, not too much, mostly plants." With these seven words, Michael
Pollan—brother of Lori, Dana, and Tracy Pollan, and son of Corky—started a
national conversation about how to eat for optimal health. Over a decade later,
the idea of eating mostly plants has become ubiquitous. But what does choosing
"mostly plants" look like in real life? For the Pollans, it means eating more
of the things that nourish us, and less of the things that don’t. It means
cutting down on the amount of animal protein we consume, rather than
eliminating it completely, and focusing on vegetables as the building blocks of
our meals. This approach to eating—also known as a flexitarian lifestyle—allows
for flavor and pleasure as well as nutrition and sustainability. In Mostly
Plants, readers will find inventive and unexpected ways to focus on cooking
with vegetables—dishes such as Ratatouille Gratin with Chicken or Vegetarian
Sausage; Crispy Kale and Potato Hash with Fried Eggs; Linguine with Spinach and
Golden Garlic Breadcrumbs; and Roasted Tomato Soup with Gruyere Chickpea
"Croutons". Like any family, the Pollans each have different needs and
priorities: two are vegetarian; several are cooking for a crowd every night. In
Mostly Plants, readers will find recipes that satisfy all of these dietary
needs, and can also be made vegan. And the best part: many of these dishes can
be on the table in 35 minutes or less! With skillet-to-oven recipes, sheet pan
suppers, one pot meals and more, this is real cooking for real life: meals that
are wholesome, flavorful, and mostly plant based.
The Botany of Desire Michael Pollan 2002-05-28 “Pollan shines a light on our
own nature as well as on our implication in the natural world.” —The New York
Times “A wry, informed pastoral.” —The New Yorker The book that helped make
Michael Pollan, the New York Times bestselling author of How to Change Your
Mind, Cooked and The Omnivore’s Dilemma, one of the most trusted food experts
in America Every schoolchild learns about the mutually beneficial dance of
honeybees and flowers: The bee collects nectar and pollen to make honey and, in
the process, spreads the flowers’ genes far and wide. In The Botany of Desire,
Michael Pollan ingeniously demonstrates how people and domesticated plants have
formed a similarly reciprocal relationship. He masterfully links four
fundamental human desires—sweetness, beauty, intoxication, and control—with the
plants that satisfy them: the apple, the tulip, marijuana, and the potato. In
telling the stories of four familiar species, Pollan illustrates how the plants
have evolved to satisfy humankind’s most basic yearnings. And just as we’ve
benefited from these plants, we have also done well by them. So who is really
domesticating whom?
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The United States of Arugula David Kamp 2009-12-16 The wickedly entertaining,
hunger-inducing, behind-the-scenes story of the revolution in American food
that has made exotic ingredients, celebrity chefs, rarefied cooking tools, and
destination restaurants familiar aspects of our everyday lives. Amazingly
enough, just twenty years ago eating sushi was a daring novelty and many
Americans had never even heard of salsa. Today, we don't bat an eye at a
construction worker dipping a croissant into robust specialty coffee, city
dwellers buying just-picked farmstand produce, or suburbanites stocking up on
artisanal cheeses and extra virgin oils at supermarkets. The United States of
Arugula is a rollicking, revealing stew of culinary innovation, food politics,
and kitchen confidences chronicling how gourmet eating in America went from
obscure to pervasive—and became the cultural success story of our era.
Legend Marie Lu 2015 "Based on the bestselling trilogy by Marie Lu."
1493 for Young People Charles Mann 2016-01-26 1493 for Young People by Charles
C. Mann tells the gripping story of globalization through travel, trade,
colonization, and migration from its beginnings in the fifteenth century to the
present. How did the lowly potato plant feed the poor across Europe and then
cause the deaths of millions? How did the rubber plant enable
industrialization? What is the connection between malaria, slavery, and the
outcome of the American Revolution? How did the fabled silver mountain of
sixteenth-century Bolivia fund economic development in the flood-prone plains
of rural China and the wars of the Spanish Empire? Here is the story of how
sometimes the greatest leaps also posed the greatest threats to human
advancement. Mann's language is as plainspoken and clear as it is provocative,
his research and erudition vast, his conclusions ones that will stimulate the
critical thinking of young people. 1493 for Young People provides tools for
wrestling with the most pressing issues of today, and will empower young people
as they struggle with a changing world.
The Omnivore's Dilemma for Kids Michael Pollan 2015-08-04 Delves into facts
about food, life expectancy as it relates to consumption and global health
implications resulting from food choices made by people around the world,
encouraging readers to consider their food choices and eating habits.
The Omnivore's Dilemma Michael Pollan 2007-08-28 "Outstanding . . . a wideranging invitation to think through the moral ramifications of our eating
habits." —The New Yorker One of the New York Times Book Review's Ten Best Books
of the Year and Winner of the James Beard Award Author of How to Change Your
Mind and the #1 New York Times Bestseller In Defense of Food and Food Rules
What should we have for dinner? Ten years ago, Michael Pollan confronted us
with this seemingly simple question and, with The Omnivore’s Dilemma, his
brilliant and eye-opening exploration of our food choices, demonstrated that
how we answer it today may determine not only our health but our survival as a
species. In the years since, Pollan’s revolutionary examination has changed the
way Americans think about food. Bringing wide attention to the little-known but
vitally important dimensions of food and agriculture in America, Pollan
launched a national conversation about what we eat and the profound
consequences that even the simplest everyday food choices have on both
ourselves and the natural world. Ten years later, The Omnivore’s Dilemma
continues to transform the way Americans think about the politics, perils, and
pleasures of eating.
The Norton Book of Nature Writing Robert Finch 1990 W. W. Norton is pleased to
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announce that The Norton Book of Nature Writing is now available in a paperback
college edition.
Before Columbus Charles C. Mann 2009-09-08 Based on the startling revelations
that the author presented in his adult-level 1491: New Revelations of the
Americas Before Columbus, this book for young readers is a fascinating fullcolor journey into the world of the many advanced cultures that populated the
Americas before the arrival of European explorers.
This Is Your Mind on Plants Michael Pollan 2021-07-06 The instant New York
Times bestseller | A Washington Post Notable Book | One of NPR's Best Books of
the Year “Expert storytelling . . . [Pollan] masterfully elevates a series of
big questions about drugs, plants and humans that are likely to leave readers
thinking in new ways.” —New York Times Book Review From #1 New York Times
bestselling author Michael Pollan, a radical challenge to how we think about
drugs, and an exploration into the powerful human attraction to psychoactive
plants—and the equally powerful taboos. Of all the things humans rely on plants
for—sustenance, beauty, medicine, fragrance, flavor, fiber—surely the most
curious is our use of them to change consciousness: to stimulate or calm,
fiddle with or completely alter, the qualities of our mental experience. Take
coffee and tea: People around the world rely on caffeine to sharpen their
minds. But we do not usually think of caffeine as a drug, or our daily use as
an addiction, because it is legal and socially acceptable. So, then, what is a
“drug”? And why, for example, is making tea from the leaves of a tea plant
acceptable, but making tea from a seed head of an opium poppy a federal crime?
In This Is Your Mind on Plants, Michael Pollan dives deep into three plant
drugs—opium, caffeine, and mescaline—and throws the fundamental strangeness,
and arbitrariness, of our thinking about them into sharp relief. Exploring and
participating in the cultures that have grown up around these drugs while
consuming (or, in the case of caffeine, trying not to consume) them, Pollan
reckons with the powerful human attraction to psychoactive plants. Why do we go
to such great lengths to seek these shifts in consciousness, and then why do we
fence that universal desire with laws and customs and fraught feelings? In this
unique blend of history, science, and memoir, as well as participatory
journalism, Pollan examines and experiences these plants from several very
different angles and contexts, and shines a fresh light on a subject that is
all too often treated reductively—as a drug, whether licit or illicit. But that
is one of the least interesting things you can say about these plants, Pollan
shows, for when we take them into our bodies and let them change our minds, we
are engaging with nature in one of the most profound ways we can. Based in part
on an essay published almost twenty-five years ago, this groundbreaking and
singular consideration of psychoactive plants, and our attraction to them
through time, holds up a mirror to our fundamental human needs and aspirations,
the operations of our minds, and our entanglement with the natural world.
Cooked Michael Pollan 2014-04-29 Michael Pollan, the bestselling author of The
Omnivore's Dilemma, Food Rules, and How to Change Your Mind, explores the
previously uncharted territory of his own kitchen in Cooked. "Having described
what's wrong with American food in his best-selling The Omnivore's Dilemma
(2006), New York Times contributor Pollan delivers a more optimistic but
equally fascinating account of how to do it right. . . . A delightful chronicle
of the education of a cook who steps back frequently to extol the scientific
and philosophical basis of this deeply satisfying human activity." —Kirkus
(starred review) Cooked is now a Netflix docuseries based on the book that
focuses on the four kinds of "transformations" that occur in cooking. Directed
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by Oscar-winning filmmaker Alex Gibney and starring Michael Pollan, Cooked
teases out the links between science, culture and the flavors we love. In
Cooked, Pollan discovers the enduring power of the four classical
elements—fire, water, air, and earth—to transform the stuff of nature into
delicious things to eat and drink. Apprenticing himself to a succession of
culinary masters, Pollan learns how to grill with fire, cook with liquid, bake
bread, and ferment everything from cheese to beer. Each section of Cooked
tracks Pollan’s effort to master a single classic recipe using one of the four
elements. A North Carolina barbecue pit master tutors him in the primal magic
of fire; a Chez Panisse–trained cook schools him in the art of braising; a
celebrated baker teaches him how air transforms grain and water into a fragrant
loaf of bread; and finally, several mad-genius “fermentos” (a tribe that
includes brewers, cheese makers, and all kinds of picklers) reveal how fungi
and bacteria can perform the most amazing alchemies of all. The reader learns
alongside Pollan, but the lessons move beyond the practical to become an
investigation of how cooking involves us in a web of social and ecological
relationships. Cooking, above all, connects us. The effects of not cooking are
similarly far reaching. Relying upon corporations to process our food means we
consume large quantities of fat, sugar, and salt; disrupt an essential link to
the natural world; and weaken our relationships with family and friends. In
fact, Cooked argues, taking back control of cooking may be the single most
important step anyone can take to help make the American food system healthier
and more sustainable. Reclaiming cooking as an act of enjoyment and selfreliance, learning to perform the magic of these everyday transformations,
opens the door to a more nourishing life.
Lost in Outer Space: The Incredible Journey of Apollo 13 (Lost #2) Tod Olson
2017-01-31 April 13, 1970: Two hundred thousand miles from Earth and counting,
an explosion rips through Jim Lovell's spacecraft. The crippled ship hurtles
toward the moon at three times the speed of sound, losing power and leaking
oxygen into space. Lovell and his crew were two days from the dream of a
lifetime - walking on the surface of moon. Now, they will count themselves
lucky to set foot on Earth again. From "Houston, we've had a problem" to the
final tense moments at Mission Control, Lost in Outer Space takes readers on
the unbelievable journey of Apollo 13 and inside the minds of its famous and
heroic astronauts. Complete with photographs of the crew and diagrams of the
spacecraft, this is an up-close-and-personal look at one of the most thrilling
survival stories of all time.
Food Rules Michael Pollan 2013-10-29 An enhanced edition of Food
Rules—beautifully illustrated and packed with additional food wisdom Michael
Pollan’s Food Rules prompted a national discussion helping to change the way
Americans approach eating. This new edition illustrated by celebrated artist
Maira Kalman—and expanded with a new introduction and nineteen additional food
rules—marks an advance in the national dialogue that Food Rules inspired. Many
of the new rules, suggested by readers, underscore the central teachings of the
original Food Rules, which are that eating doesn’t have to be so complicated
and that food is as much about pleasure and community as it is about nutrition
and health. A beautiful book to cherish and share, Food Rules guides us with
humor, joy, and common sense toward a happier, healthier relationship to food.
Dear America: Young Readers' Edition Jose Antonio Vargas 2019-03-05 In this
young readers’ adaptation of his adult memoir Dear America, Pulitzer Prizewinning journalist and undocumented immigrant Jose Antonio Vargas tells his
story, in light of the 12 million undocumented immigrants currently in the
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United States. Jose Antonio Vargas was only twelve years old when he was
brought to the United States from the Philippines to live with his
grandparents. He didn’t know it, but he was sent to the U.S. illegally. When he
applied for a learner’s permit, he learned the truth, and he spent the next
almost twenty years keeping his immigration status a secret. Hiding in plain
sight, he was writing for some of the most prestigious news organizations in
the country. Only after publicly admitting his undocumented status—risking his
career and personal safety—was Vargas able to live his truth. This book asks
questions including, How do you define who is an American? How do we decide who
gets to be a citizen? What happens to those who enter the U.S. without
documentation? By telling his personal story and presenting facts without easy
answers, Jose Antonio Vargas sheds light on an issue that couldn’t be more
relevant.
Punching Bag Rex Ogle 2021-10-05 The companion to Rex Ogle’s award-winning Free
Lunch is a searing account of adolescence in a household torn by domestic
violence. Punching Bag is the compelling true story of a high school career
defined by poverty and punctuated by outbreaks of domestic abuse. Rex Ogle, who
brilliantly mapped his experience of hunger in Free Lunch, here describes his
struggle to survive; reflects on his complex, often paradoxical relationship
with his passionate, fierce mother; and charts the trajectory of his stepdad’s
anger. Hovering over Rex’s story is the talismanic presence of his unborn baby
sister. Through it all, Rex threads moments of grace and humor that act as
beacons of light in the darkness. Compulsively readable, beautifully crafted,
and authentically told, Punching Bag is a remarkable memoir about one
teenager’s cycle of violence, blame, and attempts to forgive his parents—and
himself.
In Defence of Food Michael Pollan 2008-01-31 'A must-read ... satisfying, rich
... loaded with flavour' Sunday Telegraph This book is a celebration of food.
By food, Michael Pollan means real, proper, simple food - not the kind that
comes in a packet, or has lists of unpronounceable ingredients, or that makes
nutritional claims about how healthy it is. More like the kind of food your
great-grandmother would recognize. In Defence of Food is a simple invitation to
junk the science, ditch the diet and instead rediscover the joys of eating
well. By following a few pieces of advice (Eat at a table - a desk doesn't
count. Don't buy food where you'd buy your petrol!), you will enrich your life
and your palate, and enlarge your sense of what it means to be healthy and
happy. It's time to fall in love with food again. For the past twenty years,
Michael Pollan has been writing about the places where the human and natural
worlds intersect: food, agriculture, gardens, drugs, and architecture. His most
recent book, about the ethics and ecology of eating, is The Omnivore's Dilemma,
named one of the ten best books of 2006 by the New York Times and the
Washington Post. He is also the author of The Botany of Desire, A Place of My
Own and Second Nature.
The Beautiful Struggle (Adapted for Young Adults) Ta-Nehisi Coates 2022-01-11
"A memoir from Ta-Nehisi Coates, in which he details the challenges on the
streets and within one's family, especially the eternal struggle for peace
between a father and son and the important role family plays in such
circumstances"-Risking Everything Roger Housden 2007-12-18 “Listen, are you breathing just a
little, and calling it a life?” —Mary Oliver This luminous anthology brings
together great poets from around the world whose work transcends culture and
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time. Their words reach past the outer divisions to the universal currents of
love and revelation that move and inspire us all. These poems urge us to wake
up and love. They also call on us to relinquish our grip on ideas and opinions
that confine us and, instead, to risk moving forward into the life that is
truly ours. In his selection, Roger Housden has placed strong emphasis on
contemporary voices such as the American poet laureate Billy Collins and the
Nobel Prize–winners Czeslaw Milosz and Seamus Heaney, but the collection also
includes some timeless echoes of the past in the form of work by masters such
as Goethe, Wordsworth, and Emily Dickinson. The tens of thousands of readers of
Roger Housden’s “Ten Poems” series will welcome this beautiful harvest of poems
that both open the mind and heal the heart.
A Mighty Long Way Carlotta Walls LaNier 2009-08-25 “A searing and emotionally
gripping account of a young black girl growing up to become a strong black
woman during the most difficult time of racial segregation.”—Professor Charles
Ogletree, Harvard Law School “Provides important context for an important
moment in America’s history.”—Associated Press When fourteen-year-old Carlotta
Walls walked up the stairs of Little Rock Central High School on September 25,
1957, she and eight other black students only wanted to make it to class. But
the journey of the “Little Rock Nine,” as they came to be known, would lead the
nation on an even longer and much more turbulent path, one that would challenge
prevailing attitudes, break down barriers, and forever change the landscape of
America. For Carlotta and the eight other children, simply getting through the
door of this admired academic institution involved angry mobs, racist elected
officials, and intervention by President Dwight D. Eisenhower, who was forced
to send in the 101st Airborne to escort the Nine into the building. But entry
was simply the first of many trials. Breaking her silence at last and sharing
her story for the first time, Carlotta Walls has written an engrossing memoir
that is a testament not only to the power of a single person to make a
difference but also to the sacrifices made by families and communities that
found themselves a part of history.
The Omnivore's Dilemma Michael Pollan 2009-10-15 The New York Times bestseller
that’s changing America’s diet is now perfect for younger readers “What’s for
dinner?” seemed like a simple question—until journalist and supermarket
detective Michael Pollan delved behind the scenes. From fast food and big
organic to small farms and old-fashioned hunting and gathering, this young
readers’ adaptation of Pollan’s famous food-chain exploration encourages kids
to consider the personal and global health implications of their food choices.
In a smart, compelling format with updated facts, plenty of photos, graphs, and
visuals, as well as a new afterword and backmatter, The Omnivore’s Dilemma
serves up a bold message to the generation that needs it most: It’s time to
take charge of our national eating habits—and it starts with you.
Rising Powers, Shrinking Planet Michael T. Klare 2009-03-31 Critically analyzes
how control of the world's diminishing sources of energy and natural resources
will transform the international balance of power to forecast a future of new
alliances and new global threats in which finite sources of oil, natural gas,
uranium, coal, copper, and other resources are up for grabs. Reprint. 30,000
first printing.
145th Street Walter Dean Myers 2012 Ten stories portray life on a block in
Harlem.
Animal, Vegetable, Miracle Barbara Kingsolver 2007-05-01 Bestselling author
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Barbara Kingsolver returns with her first nonfiction narrative that will open
your eyes in a hundred new ways to an old truth: You are what you eat. "As the
U.S. population made an unprecedented mad dash for the Sun Belt, one carload of
us paddled against the tide, heading for the Promised Land where water falls
from the sky and green stuff grows all around. We were about to begin the
adventure of realigning our lives with our food chain. "Naturally, our first
stop was to buy junk food and fossil fuel. . . ." Hang on for the ride: With
characteristic poetry and pluck, Barbara Kingsolver and her family sweep
readers along on their journey away from the industrial-food pipeline to a
rural life in which they vow to buy only food raised in their own neighborhood,
grow it themselves, or learn to live without it. Their good-humored search
yields surprising discoveries about turkey sex life and overly zealous zucchini
plants, en route to a food culture that's better for the neighborhood and also
better on the table. Part memoir, part journalistic investigation, Animal,
Vegetable, Miracle makes a passionate case for putting the kitchen back at the
center of family life and diversified farms at the center of the American diet.
"This is the story of a year in which we made every attempt to feed ourselves
animals and vegetables whose provenance we really knew . . . and of how our
family was changed by our first year of deliberately eating food produced from
the same place where we worked, went to school, loved our neighbors, drank the
water, and breathed the air."
Chew on this Eric Schlosser 2006 Examines the fast food industry with facts
about its evolution and practices, the effects of fast food consumption on
public health, and the international success of fast food.
High Achiever Tiffany Jenkins 2019-06-18 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • An up-close
portrait of the mind of an addict and a life unraveled by narcotics—a memoir of
captivating urgency and surprising humor that puts a human face on the opioid
crisis. “Raw, brutal, and shocking. Move over, Orange Is the New Black.”—Amy
Dresner, author of My Fair Junkie When word got out that Tiffany Jenkins was
withdrawing from opiates on the floor of a jail cell, people in her town were
shocked. Not because of the twenty felonies she’d committed, or the nature of
her crimes, or even that she’d been captain of the high school cheerleading
squad just a few years earlier, but because her boyfriend was a Deputy
Sherriff, and his friends—their friends—were the ones who’d arrested her. A raw
and twisty page-turning memoir that reads like fiction, High Achiever spans
Tiffany’s life as an active opioid addict, her 120 days in a Florida jail where
every officer despised what she’d done to their brother in blue, and her
eventual recovery. With heart-racing urgency and unflinching honesty, Jenkins
takes you inside the grips of addiction and the desperate decisions it breeds.
She is a born storyteller who lived an incredible story, from blackmail by an
ex-boyfriend to a soul-shattering deal with a drug dealer, and her telling
brims with suspense and unexpected wit. But the true surprise is her path to
recovery. Tiffany breaks through the stigma and silence to offer hope and
inspiration to anyone battling the disease—whether it’s a loved one or
themselves.
Food Inc.: A Participant Guide Participant Media 2009-05-05 Food, Inc. is
guaranteed to shake up our perceptions of what we eat. This powerful
documentary deconstructing the corporate food industry in America was hailed by
Entertainment Weekly as “more than a terrific movie—it's an important movie.”
Aided by expert commentators such as Michael Pollan and Eric Schlosser, the
film poses questions such as: Where has my food come from, and who has
processed it? What are the giant agribusinesses and what stake do they have in
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maintaining the status quo of food production and consumption? How can I feed
my family healthy foods affordably? Expanding on the film's themes, the book
Food, Inc. will answer those questions through a series of challenging essays
by leading experts and thinkers. This book will encourage those inspired by the
film to learn more about the issues, and act to change the world.
Folks, This Ain't Normal Joel Salatin 2011-10-10 From farmer Joel Salatin's
point of view, life in the 21st century just ain't normal. In FOLKS, THIS AIN'T
NORMAL, he discusses how far removed we are from the simple, sustainable joy
that comes from living close to the land and the people we love. Salatin has
many thoughts on what normal is and shares practical and philosophical ideas
for changing our lives in small ways that have big impact. Salatin, hailed by
the New York Times as "Virginia's most multifaceted agrarian since Thomas
Jefferson [and] the high priest of the pasture" and profiled in the Academy
Award nominated documentary Food, Inc. and the bestselling book The Omnivore's
Dilemma, understands what food should be: Wholesome, seasonal, raised
naturally, procured locally, prepared lovingly, and eaten with a profound
reverence for the circle of life. And his message doesn't stop there. From
child-rearing, to creating quality family time, to respecting the environment,
Salatin writes with a wicked sense of humor and true storyteller's knack for
the revealing anecdote. Salatin's crucial message and distinctive voice-practical, provocative, scientific, and down-home philosophical in equal
measure--make FOLKS, THIS AIN'T NORMAL a must-read book.
In Defense of Food Michael Pollan 2009-04-28 #1 New York Times Bestseller from
the author of How to Change Your Mind, The Omnivore's Dilemma, and Food Rules
Food. There's plenty of it around, and we all love to eat it. So why should
anyone need to defend it? Because in the so-called Western diet, food has been
replaced by nutrients, and common sense by confusion--most of what we’re
consuming today is longer the product of nature but of food science. The result
is what Michael Pollan calls the American Paradox: The more we worry about
nutrition, the less healthy we see to become. With In Defense of Food, Pollan
proposes a new (and very old) answer to the question of what we should eat that
comes down to seven simple but liberating words: "Eat food. Not too much.
Mostly plants." Pollan’s bracing and eloquent manifesto shows us how we can
start making thoughtful food choices that will enrich our lives, enlarge our
sense of what it means to be healthy, and bring pleasure back to eating.
A Place of My Own Michael Pollan 2008-12-30 “A glorious piece of prose . . .
Pollan leads readers on his adventure with humor and grace.” —Chicago Tribune A
captivating personal inquiry into the art of architecture, the craft of
building, and the meaning of modern work “A room of one’s own: Is there anybody
who hasn’t at one time or another wished for such a place, hasn’t turned those
soft words over until they’d assumed a habitable shape?” When Michael Pollan
decided to plant a garden, the result was the acclaimed bestseller Second
Nature. In A Place of My Own, he turns his sharp insight to the craft of
building, as he recounts the process of designing and constructing a small oneroom structure on his rural Connecticut property—a place in which he hoped to
read, write, and daydream, built with his own two unhandy hands. Michael
Pollan's unmatched ability to draw lines of connection between our everyday
experiences—whether eating, gardening, or building—and the natural world has
been the basis for the popular success of his many works of nonfiction,
including the genre-defining bestsellers The Omnivore's Dilemma and In Defense
of Food. With this updated edition of his earlier book A Place of My Own,
readers can revisit the inspired, intelligent, and often hilarious story of
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Pollan's realization of a room of his own—a small, wooden hut, his "shelter for
daydreams"—built with his admittedly unhandy hands. Inspired by both Thoreau
and Mr. Blandings, A Place of My Own not only works to convey the history and
meaning of all human building, it also marks the connections between our
bodies, our minds, and the natural world.
Books That Cook Jennifer Cognard-Black 2014-01-01 Organized like a cookbook,
Books that Cook: The Making of a Literary Meal is a collection of American
literature written on the theme of food: from an invocation to a final toast,
from starters to desserts. All food literatures are indebted to the form and
purpose of cookbooks, and each section begins with an excerpt from an
influential American cookbook, progressing chronologically from the late 1700s
through the present day, including such favorites as American Cookery, the Joy
of Cooking, and Mastering the Art of French Cooking. The literary works within
each section are an extension of these cookbooks, while the cookbook excerpts
in turn become pieces of literature--forms of storytelling and memory-making
all their own. Each section offers a delectable assortment of poetry, prose,
and essays, and the selections all include at least one tempting recipe to
entice readers to cook this book. Including writing from such notables as Maya
Angelou, James Beard, Alice B. Toklas, Sherman Alexie, Nora Ephron, M.F.K.
Fisher, and Alice Waters, among many others, Books that Cook reveals the range
of ways authors incorporate recipes--whether the recipe flavors the story or
the story serves to add spice to the recipe. Books that Cook is a collection to
serve students and teachers of food studies as well as any epicure who enjoys a
good meal alongside a good book.
The Omnivore's Dilemma Michael Pollan 2009 Delves into facts about food, life
expectancy as it relates to consumption, and global health implications
resulting from food choices made by people around the world, encouraging
readers to consider their food choices and eating habits.
Thirteen Ways Of Looking Colum McCann 2015-10-13 From the author of the awardwinning novel Let the Great World Spin and TransAtlantic comes an eponymous
novella and three stories that range fluidly across time, tenderly exploring
the act of writing and the moment of creation when characters come alive on the
page; the lifetime consequences that can come from a simple act; and the way
our lives play across the world, marking language, image and each other.
Thirteen Ways of Looking is framed by two author’s notes, each dealing with the
brutal attack the author suffered last year and strikes at the heart of
contemporary issues at home and in Ireland, the author’s birth place. Brilliant
in its clarity and deftness, this collection reminds us, again, why Colum
McCann is considered among the very best contemporary writers.
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